
Gumdale State School 
Parents and Citizens Association 

677 New Cleveland Road 
PO Box 6, Gumdale QLD 4154 

Email: pandc@gumdaless.eq.edu.au 
 

‘Just One Thing’ - How Can I Help? 
 

One of the things that makes Gumdale State School such a great place is our active, friendly school 
community.  We want to make sure every family, especially new ones, have the opportunity to get 
involved.  Volunteering at school is a great way to meet new people and make friends. Plus your children 
get a kick out of seeing you at school and it shows them the high value you place on their education. 
  
We have over 740 families attending Gumdale State School.  We would be grateful if every family could 
nominate to do 'Just One Thing'.  While being a member of the P&C is not a requirement to volunteer, 
becoming a member gives you the ability to vote at meetings. The aim of the P&C is to provide social, 
financial and community support to the school. Since 2016 the P&C has contributed close to $550,000 to 
the school for projects such as air-conditioning classrooms, ICT infrastructure, reading books, resources 
for STEM and Student Support programs, the school’s Community Support Fund, and updated Tuckshop 
equipment and appliances.  We are not a charity or religious group, simply a diverse mix of parents and 
carers helping the school and helping our kids. 
 
Below is a list of ways you can assist the P&C. Please tick one box (or more if you wish) and place your 
contact details on the last page. Someone from the P&C will contact you regarding participation. 
  
Thank you in advance for your valuable help. 
  
Yours sincerely,  
 
Gumdale State School P&C Association 
 
Helping in the Tuckshop  
 
Mon    Tues    Wed    Thurs    Fri   (please tick) 
 
Sponsorship 
I would like more information about being a Sponsor of our major fundraising events  (please tick) 
 
I would like to keep up to date with activities and events being organized by the P&C   (please tick) 
 
Your details   

Parent’s Name: 
  

Eldest Child’s Name   

Class:   

Other Children at the School:   

Contact Number:   

Email Address:   

 
Thank You!  Please return this letter to the school office or email it to secretary@gumdalesspc.org.au  
When the time comes, someone from our P&C will contact you regarding participation. 
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